
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BCC HONORS FORMER COMMISSIONER WITH RESOLUTION, BEACHWALK 

 FORT WALTON BEACH - The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners honored former 
Commissioner Mike Mitchell with a copy of a resolution passed by the commission which recognized his 
accomplishments and named a beachwalk on Okaloosa Island after him.  

 The copy of the resolution given to Former Commissioner Mitchell was given to him at the 
meeting of the Republican Club of Okaloosa County by Commissioners Ketchel, Windes and Chairman 
Graham Fountain on Thursday. A photo of the event is attached.  

 The resolution, which is attached for your convenience, cited Commissioner Mitchell’s service as 
a pilot in the Korean Conflict, as well as his time on the County Commission, from 1976 to 1992.  

 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Christopher Saul at csaul@myokaloosa.com  
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